
From: Patience Stewart <sPatience@anglianwater.co.uk>  

Sent: 16 September 2019 12:09 

To: Northampton Gateway <NorthamptonGateway@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Northampton Gateway Rail Freight Interchange (TR050006) 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the further information provided by the applicant in 

relation to the submitted air quality assessment includes its relationship to highway mitigation. The 

following response is submitted on behalf of Anglian Water. 

  

I would be grateful if you could confirm that you have received this response. 

  

We note that the applicant has provided further information to the Department of Transport 

regarding the submitted air quality assessment.  

  

The information provided does not appear to raise any issues of relevance to Anglian Water as a 

water and sewerage company. Therefore Anglian Water has no comments to make in relation to the 

further information provided by the applicant. 

  

Should you have any queries relating to this response please let me know. 

  

Regards, 

Stewart Patience 

Spatial Planning Manager 

  

Anglian Water Services Limited 

Mobile:  

Thorpe Wood House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6WT 

www.anglianwater.co.uk 
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